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The national federation of the blind 
greater jacksonville chapter
Invites You to Participate in Our
50/50 
holiday 
raffle
Tickets are $5 for six or $1 apiece
Drawing to be held Dec. 20 at 6 p.m.
Proceeds benefitting the National Federation of the Blind of Florida’s
Greater Jacksonville Chapter. Funds raised will support the Chapter’s efforts 
in promoting causes such as advocacy and braille literacy.

To purchase tickets, please send your donation via PayPal to nfbjax@gmail.com and select the ‘friends and family’ option when submitting your payment.

The National Federation of the Blind Greater Jacksonville Chapter appreciates your support!

Tickets must be purchased by 12 pm December 20, 2020. Winners will be posted on the National Federation of the Blind of Florida Facebook page. No purchase necessary, but donations are greatly appreciated.
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